
PROJECT GRACE 
THE NHC DOWNTOWN LIBRARY AND CAPE FEAR MUSEUM 

Clarification No. 2 

Date Issued: June 20, 2023 

This clarification includes: 

Bid Date Change: 

Bids will be received until 3:00 PM on Friday, June 23rd, 2023, Thursday 
June 29, 2023 and can be email to: 
Brian Stamp at bstamp@monteithco.com  
Bids will be opened privately at the conclusion of the bidding deadline. 

For questions, please contact Brian Stamp, bstamp@monteithco.com 

Next Addendum: 

Addendum 2 will be released by end of day, Thursday, June 22, 2023.
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